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Congratulations to the following students for achieving their learning goals. 

William Lowery - Maths goal - to improve his division  

Bell Kubas - Maths goal - to be able to problem solve worded questions  

Piper Bishop - Literacy goal - to progress to the next stage of PLD  

Nina Babarovich - Personal goal - to have a go at every question even if unsure  

Milton Babarovich - Maths goal - to learn his times tables  

Willow Kajewski - Literacy goal - to progress to the next stage of PLD  

Chelsea McLoughlin - Literacy goal - to write better sentences  

Brooke Ballon - Literacy - to write well-structured paragraphs  

Indie Harrison - Literacy - to organise and structure my ideas for writing  

Mardon Doring - Literacy - to improve my sentences  

Cooper Jackson - Literacy - to improve my spelling results  

Brock Carswell - Literacy - to use persuasive devices in my writing  

Braxton Ambrose - Numeracy - to explain answers and show the working out.  

Student’s photos will be displayed on the Learning Goals Achievement window outside the office. 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Welcome to the last week of Term 2.  
 

Let me start this newsletter by thanking our teachers and all the extracurricular work they do over and above. I know 
they have been busy over the weekend marking and completing report cards. Report cards will be emailed home on 
Wednesday.  
 

I am currently working in the space of securing some knowledgeable others to help with regards to cyber safety and 
keeping all our students, parents and staff safe while they use the internet and their phones. Here is some general 
information for now. Please see attached document to newsletter. 
 

Our school review team are here this Tuesday and Wednesday. There will be a reviewer out and about on Tuesday 
from 2pm. Please don’t be shy and have a chat with her. Thank you to those who have nominated to talk with our 
reviewers.  
 

Congratulations to all athletes who competed at QDSA last week. A special mention to our age champions and 
record holders. 
 

Wishing everyone a safe holiday. School starts back on 14
th
 July.  

 

Have a great week, 

Trish 



P & C News Tuckshop News 

Positive Behaviour for Learning  

Week 10 

Always Resilient - I’m mindful of 

noise in an enclosed space. (bus) 

LUNCH SPECIAL - Lasagna - $4.00  

SOUP OF THE WEEK - $4.00 

Choose your variety on QKR 

Orders close on Wednesday at 8:00pm 

If you are able to assist Fridays, please contact Jess 

on 0498 358 432. 

A huge thankyou to my helpers this term. 

 

 

No Homework Centre this week. 

Congratulations to Chelsea, Bentley, Brock, Ava, Noah, Tyla, 
Emily & Georgia 

EVENT DATE ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 

125th Anniversary Meeting Monday, 23 June 6:30pm in the media room. 

Yr 9 Work Experience 23-27 June  

Yr 3-4 Excursion Wednesday, 25 June Darling Downs Zoo 

School Holidays 28 June - 13 July School resumes on Monday, 14 July 

Bunya Athletics Monday, 28 July 1500m on Friday, 25 July 

P&C Meeting Monday, 4 August 6:30pm in the media room. 

Thanks to Jess and everyone who helped in the tuckshop for 
the Athletics Carnival. The food was amazing.  

Next P & C Meeting is on Monday, 4th August at 6:30pm. 
Everyone welcome.  

125th Anniversary Meeting tonight at 6:30pm, all welcome.  

Thanks, Gretel  



FLEECY TRACKPANTS 

$10 
Limited stock 

Sizes available - 10, 12, 14, 16 

Please check availability before paying on QKR 

Return at least 100 containers in one go 

with your Team Member Number 

C10650957. Keep the receipt and return it 

to the school for us to enter the 

competition. Alternatively leave your 

containers at the school and we will return 

them. More details contact Royce Jensen 

on 0435 572 644. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MISSING 

An item has gone missing from behind the old factory at Quinalow. 

Item - Old manual wind up, cast iron winch. 

Any information on its whereabouts, please contact 

Gale Jensen 46921224, Troy Jensen 0407789339 

or Peranga Police 46316925  

In conjunction with the 125 years 
celebrations next year, we are 
looking for families that have 4 or 
5 generations who have attended 
Quinalow School. Contact Elva 
Schefe 0415616244, Susan 
Scheuerle 0439593215 or contact 
the school on 46929333. 

Meeting tonight at 6:30pm in the 
school media room. 

HELP GET OUR CATTLE SHOW 
TEAM TO THE EKKA. 

MONSTER SEAFOOD RAFFLE 

1st - $100 seafood tray 

2nd - $50 seafood tray 

3rd - 6 pack stubbies 

Tickets - $2 or 3 for $5 

Drawn Kulpi Hotel 

11 July at 8:00pm 

Enquiries/tickets contact Narelle 
0438 921 270 


